
Invitation to attend the inaugural Rotary Timor-Leste Project Expo  
DG Ron Degenhart and DGE Merewyn Wright invite you to attend the inaugural Rotary 
Timor-Leste Project Expo 14-16th August 2020 in Dili, Timor-Leste. 

The Rotary Timor-Leste Project Expo is an opportunity for Rotarians, Rotary Clubs and 
Districts, and other NGOs active in Timor-Leste, to display their projects, seek partners and 
funding opportunities, and network with people with an interest in the community 
development of Timor-Leste.  

Hosted by Rotary District 9550, the Rotary Club of Dili, and the Rotary Club of Dili Lafaek, 
the Project Expo will be held at the Timor Plaza Hotel in Dili. 

A visit to Timor-Leste will change your life. It is a beautiful country inhabited by the friendliest 
of people, proud of their independence, and determined to make improvements to their 
communities. 

Tours will be arranged both before and after the Expo to enable visitors to experience the 
countryside outside of Dili, and learn more about Rotary's work here. Further details of the 
tours are now available on the website. 

For registration and further information visit the website: www.rtlpf.org.au 

 

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.rtlpf.org.au%2F

